CAN WE DO IT AGAIN?

When we first offered Food Lion Gift Cards over 20 years ago to help pay off the indebtedness of
the church, we sold $10,000 worth in one day! Since then, the proceeds have gone to LINK of
Hampton Roads’ outreach programs. We are going to try to equal that amount again between
September 16 and October 15. For each card you purchase, 5% will go to LINK’s Winter PORT
Shelter. As an incentive to us all, there is a matching gift of an additional 5% if we meet our goal.

Food Lion is the only local grocery store who offers the community a rebate on the gift cards we
order from them. The gift cards look like and work like a debit card. Each time you shop at Food
Lion, simply slide the card to debit the amount of your purchase. After each transaction, you will
receive a receipt that states the remaining card balance. The cards are ready to use as soon as you
receive them. They can be used in Virginia and any other state where there are Food Lion stores.
What a great way to travel and have your grocery money with you. Take cards with you when you
go on vacation. Send one to your college age children or grandchildren. Want a small gift for a
friend or helper? Need prizes for an event? (Any amount can be ordered — you set the value.)

Did you know that the Food Lion stores are now catrying Ukrop’s bakery items and other Ukrop’s
ttems may be forthcoming.

In addition to ordering gift cards with this form, you may purchase your card(s) for St. Andrew’s any
day of the week. We keep them in the church office.

For questions about the Food Lion Gift Card program, please contact Joy Johnson at 599-0481 or -
876-5235.

FOOD LION GIFT CARD ORDER FORM

Name Phone

Address

Ematil

I would like to order the following gift cards:

(Number) $25.00 Total §
(Number) $56.00 Total §
{Number) $100.00 Total §
{Number}) §200.00 Total §
To order gifts in amounts other than above:
(Number) (Amount) Total §
(Number) (Amount) Total §

Total enclosed $

Please make your check payable to: LINK FLGC and return this form to the church office or
directly to Joy Johnsen,



